
For Fall 2023 admission,

prospective student interviews

will be held in person. Starting

the end of January 2023, they

will be held on the campus of


City College in Manhattan.



Applicants selected for

interviews will be contacted by


email with the details. If you

have questions, contact the


Office of Admissions at

sdadmissions@med.cuny.edu


or 212-650-7718.


